
16-0253-GA-BTX 

From: webmaster^puc.state.oh.us 

To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 

Subject: PUCO CONTACT FORM: 107587 

Received: 6/21/2016 6:55:04 PM 
Message; 

WEB ID: 107587 AT;06-21-2016 at 06:54 PM 

Related Case Number: 16-0253 

TYPE: Comment 

NAME: Mr. William Voile 

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

• 4220 Woodlawn Ave. 

• Cincinnati, Ohio 45236 

• USA 

PHONE INFORMATION: 

• Home: (no home phone provided?) 
• Alternative: (no alternative phone provided?) 

• Fax: (no fax number provided?) 

E-MAIL: wavolle(g),yahoo.com 

INDUSTRY:Gas 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 

• Company: Duke Energy 

• (no account name provided?) 
• (no service address provided?) 
• (no service phone number provided?) 
• (no account number provided?) 
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Tecbnician, 



This comment is in regard to the proposed High Pressure Gas pipeline and the three proposed 
routes for the pipeline. Case 16-0253-GA-BTX. -My wife and I are very concerned about this 
project. First the safety aspect. Similar lines have failed with catastrophic consequences causing 
loss of life, severe injuries, destruction of property and millions of dollars in repairs and 
litigation. Will Duke bear this responsibility alone or will the State of Ohio bear this burden as 
well. I hope if this project goes through that there will be no serious issues. In a way that is part 
of my point. With the high pressures and large volume there will be no small issues. Every 
problem has the distinct potential to be devastating. The fact that no matter which proposed route 
is implemented a large number of people will be at risk. I have seen from personal experience 
how a utility company can cut comers and do only the basic job, not necessarily the complete 
and proper job. And I am concerned that visible, high profile areas will be put back to a 
presentable appearance while properties off the main thoroughfares may only receive cursory 
attention. I ask that another way be found to address whatever need prompted this proposal. 


